
My name is Wendie Holt, I am a Maine native and currently live in Waterville ME.
I am writing to let you know I oppose LD2283. I wholeheartedly agree with many of the
proceeding testimonies in opposition to LD2283 which I believe made some excellent research
backed examples to offer alternative solutions to the proposed LD2283 as well as why it is
actually not going to give communities the desired outcome of safety.

I think LD2283 is an emotionally charged proposed solution in an attempt to aid in restoring a
sense of security for Maine communities; unknowingly, false security. All the while taking
swiping authority over an individual without due process and violating multiple constitutional
rights.

Let us instead, enact the laws we already hold the authority to. There was discussion presented
in testimonies on the existing yellow laws and how they were not engaged in response to the
Lewiston shooter. People are already working to determine what the barriers there were and
how they could have done things differently in preparation of other events of a similar nature.

LD2283 is a fear based response not a solution. It also provides the communities of Maine with
a false sense of security based on no real evidence of effectiveness. Whereas there are many
examples of the ineffectiveness of adding more laws for law-abiding citizens. This law passing
would only further endanger the people of Maine while criminals do as they as always do.
Disobey the law.

It would be a grave disgrace upon the State of Maine and our country's civil and human rights to
pass LD2283.

I pray in advance you will weigh the testimonies without bias and then respond as sworn to the
people of Maine.

I urge you,do not pass LD2283.
Wendie Holt
Waterville, ME
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My name is Wendie Holt, I am a Maine native and currently live in Waterville ME. 
I am writing to let you know I oppose LD2283. I wholeheartedly agree with many of 
the proceeding testimonies in opposition to LD2283 which I believe made some 
excellent research backed examples to offer alternative solutions to the proposed 
LD2283 as well as why it is actually not going to give communities the desired 
outcome of safety.
I think LD2283 is an emotionally charged proposed solution in an attempt to aid in 
restoring a sense of security for Maine communities; unknowingly, false security. All 
the while taking swiping authority over an individual without due process and 
violating multiple constitutional rights. 
Let us instead, enact the laws we already hold the authority to. There was discussion 
presented in testimonies on the existing yellow laws and how they were not engaged 
in response to the Lewiston shooter. People are already working to determine what 
the barriers there were and how they could have done things differently in preparation
of other events of a similar nature.
LD2283 is a fear based response not a solution. It also provides the communities of 
Maine with a false sense of security based on no real evidence of effectiveness. 
Whereas there are many examples of the ineffectiveness of adding more laws for 
law-abiding citizens. This law passing would only further endanger the people of 
Maine while criminals do as they as always do. Disobey the law. 
It would be a grave disgrace upon the State of Maine and our country's civil and 
human rights to pass LD2283.  
I pray in advance you will weigh the testimonies without bias and then respond as 
sworn to the people of Maine.
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